NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON APPLICATION FOR 
MALT BEVERAGE LICENSE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT: The Town Board of the Town of Midland, Haakon County, SD, on the 21st day of May, 2015 at the hour of 6:00 pm, in the Town Hall, located at 509 Main Street, will meet to consider the following application for a temporary on-sale malt beverage permit, which has been presented to the Town Board and filed with the Finance Officer, to operate within the municipality.

Midland Fire Department
Temporary On-Sale Malt Beverage
June 6, 2015


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT: Any interested person may appear and will be given an opportunity to be heard either for or against the above listed applicant.

Michelle Meinzer
City Finance Officer


Published once at the approximate cost of ________.

(Please publish May 14, 2015)

